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July 14, 2023

Prof. Yang Gao
Department of Applied Mechanics
China Agricultural University
17 Qinghua Donglu Road, P.O. Box 74,
Beijing 100083,
PR of China

Dear Prof. Gao,

RE: Visit to the University of Surrey, 28th September -15th October 2023

I would like to invite you to visit my research laboratory at the University of Surrey on 28th
September -15th October 2023. Our research laboratory mainly focuses on computational 
mechanics of particle systems. I strongly believe your visit will provide a great opportunity for
us to discuss our common research interest and to explore potential international collaboration. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you need further information. I am looking forward to
meeting with you.

Yours Sincerely,

Chuan-Yu (Charley) Wu
Professor of Chemical Engineering
Executive Editor - Powder
Technology




